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Remembrance Sunday on November 8th
COVID-19 means that the Royal British Legion is not permitted to organise a service of remembrance at the War Memorial this year.

Several local organisations have expressed their desire to lay poppy wreaths in accordance with COVID restrictions and a maximum of 2 people from each will lay their wreaths 2 minutes after the Lifeboat Station has kindly arranged to fire the cannon at 11.00 am.

The policy of the Legion and both the UK and Welsh Governments is that members of the public should show their appreciation for the debt we owe our armed forces by standing on their doorsteps either in silence or showing their support with applause as we all did to support our NHS earlier this year.
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